
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3 There was heard a report by Inspector Maxwell Shaw, Police Scotland, 
advising  
 
(1) of the positive statistics that had been reported for the period from 1st August 

2024 to date in relation to violence, acquisitive crime and anti-social 
behaviour; 

 
(2) that Police Scotland had seen that drug reporting had been mostly through the 

partnership and that reports of all suspicious activity should be reported to 
Police Scotland by calling 101 or via Crimestoppers at 0800 555111; 
 

(3) road traffic offences such as speeding had increased slightly; and  
 

(4) of the successful work that had been carried out into drug seizures within the 
ward and that the drug dealing issues within Alexander Park had now been 
tackled. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report; and  
 
(b) thanked Inspector Shaw for the update and all the work carried out by Police 

Scotland within the ward. 
 
 


